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Priorities 
​ Priority 1: Recruiting, Hiring, Coaching, and Retaining High Quality Teachers and Staff to Support Student 
Outcomes. 
 
In May, we welcomed an additional groundskeeper to our team. With the new hire, we’ve been able to fully 
eliminate the use of the lawn service company that had been assisting us during our period of understaffing. 

 

​ Priority 4: Planning, Preparing, and Maintaining Facilities and Environments for Learning. 

The new Intermediate portable building is progressing ahead of schedule. By the end of the month, we expect to 
have all key components in place including utilities, technology infrastructure, life safety systems, and access 
ramps. 

As we wrap up the school year, our team is already looking ahead and actively planning a full schedule of summer 
maintenance and custodial projects. This summer’s work will include painting, floor care, power washing, and a 
variety of minor construction projects across the campus. These efforts are part of our ongoing commitment to 
maintaining a clean, safe, and welcoming environment for students, staff, and visitors when they return in the fall. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


